Petron Development Company
1899 W, Littleton Blvd.

Littleton, Colorado 80120
Telephone (303) 794-5300

To: COGCC
Jobn Axelson
Rob Young
Date: Mayl19, 2016
RE: Complaint #200436933
Inspection Report #678200322 and 678200405

This is in response to the complaint and inspection reports referred to above.
Please find attached to this Form 4 report the following™:
1. Results of soil samples taken 05/03/2016 — SARS
2. Results of soil samples taken 05/03/2016 — Ph and Ec
3. Current Picture of where samples were taken and showing substantial healing of the soil

Petron Development Company has contended all along the vegetation kill was from our
weed spraying program inside our fenced area and the surface owner’s irrigation equipment
subsequently washing over the top of the pump jack thereby causing his water and our vegetation
kill to wash partially into an area we refer to as the workover rig landing zone. We have not
fenced this area in that it is not continually used and would allow the surface owner a slightly
larger area to farm.

Petron has ceased its vegetation spraying program at this lease. It is obvious the ground
1s now healing rapidly. The bare area is now down to approximately 5° X 10°. As one can read
from the soil analysis, there is no salt water contamination. The SAR ranges from 0.64 to 4.45.
Petron will continue to monitor the site for any possible degradation that would be caused by oil
& gas operations.

On a final note, the inspection report made reference to deep tire tracks in the soil. These
tracks were not caused by any of Petron’s operations. They were made by the surface owner’s

own equipment while performing repairs to his sprinkler system. The surface owner has plowed
this ground and the tire tracks are gone.

Thank you,

J immy Walker




